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Come one come all and read the rebirth 

of the WTAC newsletter 

The goal is to have a quarterly newsletter. The purpose of the                     
newsletter is to help engage, highlight news, and provide                 
information to Tuskegee University Alumni, Family, and           
Friends that they may find important. We hope to highlight,                 
but not be limited to the following: current events in the area                       
and at Tuskegee University, highlight members, business             
partners, and Tuskegee University Students from our area.               
With your help, we can make this newsletter great. If you                     
have any news or think of any information beneficial to the                     
Washington Tuskegee Alumni Club’s membership and         
supporters, please email the information to           
newsletter@tuskegeedmv.org​. 
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Tuskegee University News 
Tuskegee University’s Roadmap to the Return to Campus for the Upcoming Academic Year 

Tuskegee University has released the initial details concerning its roadmap for a return to campus for                               
the upcoming Fall 2020 term. This plan was developed by the COVID-19 Recovery Management Center                             
(CRMC) which was commissioned by President Lily D. McNair. CRMC has consulted with on-campus                           
and external subject-matter leaders in academics, university operations and public health in order to                           
develop an effective and safe roadmap for the return to campus. 

The current roadmap relies on public health conditions and forecasts available to the University today                             
and is subject to change based on evolving conditions surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic. The                           
roadmap includes the following: 

Reopening the campus this fall to students and employees on a phased basis, with the intention of                                 
returning to full campus operations this spring — as public health conditions allow. 

Compressing the fall semester — classes will begin Aug. 11 and end on Nov. 17. Final exams will be                                     
completed by Nov. 21, thereby eliminating the need for students to return to campus following the                               
Thanksgiving holiday. The compressed semester schedule will also include the elimination of fall                         
break. 

Employing the full measure of CDC-recommended health and safety measures, including increased                       
on-campus physical distancing, mandatory use of masks and other personal protective equipment in                         
campus spaces, and virus testing. 

Reducing campus density by limiting campus access to visitors who wear masks, do not report                             
COVID-19 symptoms, and visit in small groups of 10 or less. All visitors will be required to sign in at the                                         
university's main gate. 

Welcoming first- and second-year students, along with selected others, to reside and study on                           
campus; most upperclassmen will not reside on campus. 

 

For more information concerning the Return to Campus Roadmap visit www.tuskegee.edu. 
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Tuskegee University donates over 500 PPE for health care workers, first responders 

Tuskegee University recently donated more than 500 pieces of personal protective equipment (PPE)                         
for use by Prime Care Medical Center, in order to help fill in the gap of the shortage of PPE that the                                           
center was facing.  

“This all started as part of the university’s Community Health Task Force, commissioned in the earliest                               
days of the coronavirus to monitor and react to the virus’ spread. We saw a need to partner with our                                       
community during this pandemic and noted that donating PPE would have a dramatic impact on                             
preventing the virus’ spread,” said Dr. Deloris Alexander, an associate professor and director of                           
Tuskegee’s Integrative Biosciences Ph.D. Program. 

Alexander says that the university continues to maintain a small PPE stockpile in order to respond                               
more rapidly to future needs should the pandemic continue. 

Courtesy of WSFA 12 News: 
https://www.wsfa.com/2020/04/29/tuskegee-university-donates-over-ppe-health-care-workers-first-r
esponders/ 

 

 

Tuskegee Held ‘Virtual Graduation Observance’ on May 9 

As a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, Tuskegee University turned to a virtual alternative to                               
its Spring Commencement Ceremony to honor the achievements of its Class of 2020 graduates.                           
Instead of an on-campus commencement ceremony, the university organized a video-based “virtual                       
graduation observance,” and President Lily D. McNair emphasized the distinction between this                       
observance and a “commencement ceremony” is intentional. 

“We have committed to honoring our Class of 2020 graduates in person, on campus and at a time                                   
when it’s safe and responsible to do so,” McNair said. “So, this May’s event is not a replacement, but a                                       
placeholder, for the true commencement celebration to come.” 

To honor its graduates in the short-term, the university produced a pre-recorded video observance                           
that included some of the elements of a traditional commencement ceremony. Graduates received                         
well-wishes from the university president, chair of its Board of Trustees, and Tuskegee National                           
Alumni Association president. Their deans presented their respective graduates to the president for                         
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the conferral of their degrees. And graduates heard their names called while student-submitted                         
photos appeared on the virtual stage to mark the receipt of their degrees. 

The recorded video ceremony was published to the university’s YouTube channel                     
(www.youtube.com/tuskegeeuniversity) on Saturday, May 9. This was the original date of the Class of                           
2020’s commencement ceremony. The ceremony is available on the university’s YouTube Channel                       
view at any time. 

By the end of May, graduates should have received their diplomas and diploma covers, official                             
transcripts and other materials in the mail.  

McNair indicated that university leaders are already considering a date in December when Class of                             
2020 graduates will be invited to return to campus for an official commencement ceremony. Spring                             
graduates will be notified as early as possible when that date is set so they can make plans to                                     
participate. 

The university developed its plan for a virtual graduation observance after surveying students, and                           
conferring with its academic leaders and community health experts. The College of Veterinary                         
Medicine hosted a similar event on Friday, May 1, which also included a live administration of the                                 
Veterinary’s Oath by the college’s 56 DVM graduates. 

 

Tuskegee joins Dynetics-led team developing NASA’s Artemis Human Lunar Landing System 

A multidisciplinary faculty research team from Tuskegee University’s College of Engineering is                       
partnering with Huntsville, Alabama-based Dynetics, a wholly owned subsidiary of Leidos, to design a                           
Human Landing System (HLS) to take the first woman and next man to the lunar surface by 2024.                                   
Dynetics is one of three primary contractors selected for the contract awarded under NASA’s Artemis                             
program. 

As the project’s only university-based research team, Tuskegee engineering faculty researchers will                       
test and evaluate additively manufactured (AM) materials and parts — namely, those produced                         
through 3D printing processes. This includes tensile and fatigue testing studies to assess their quality                             
and durability in meeting the environmental demands on the HLS Integrated Lander. Metallurgical                         
evaluation will also help establish the microstructure-processing-property relationship of these                   
3D-printed materials and parts that have different challenges in standardization, qualification and                       
certification compared to standardly manufactured ones. 
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The Dynetics HLS can be fully integrated and launched on the Space Launch System (SLS) Block 1B                                 
vehicle. For commercial launches, it can be flown aboard United Launch Alliance’s Vulcan Centaur                           
rocket. 

With Dynetics as the prime contractor and system integrator, the team is composed of a broad and                                 
diverse set of small and mid-size businesses, as well as NASA field centers with industry-recognized                             
technical expertise and programmatic experience. Major components and subsystems will be built,                       
tested and integrated at a Dynetics facility in northern Alabama. 

https://www.tuskegee.edu/news/tuskegee-joins-dynetics-led-team-developing-nasas-artemis-human
-lunar-landing-system  

 

Suspension of Tuskegee University Fall Sports 

Dear Tuskegee Community:   

After carefully considering the health risks of the COVID-19 pandemic to our community, the                           
recommendations of public health experts, and the July 9 vote by Southern Intercollegiate Athletic                           
Association member institutions to suspend fall competitions, Tuskegee has decided to suspend all of                           
our fall 2020 sports, including football, cross country, and volleyball. 

This was not an easy decision for us to make. We are acutely aware of the negative impact this                                     
decision will have on student athletes, families, coaches, alumni, and the many fans and supporters of                               
our athletic programs. However, as Tuskegee carries on our mission during these unprecedented                         
times, we are committed to doing everything we possibly can to help protect the health of our                                 
students, faculty, and staff. Because athletes are particularly vulnerable to being exposed to COVID-19                           
given their close contact with other players, we did not want to take any unnecessary risks with their                                   
health and well-being. 

Although our student athletes will not be competing this semester, we will continue to support them.                               
We will honor all athletic scholarships and obligations; work with the SIAC and NCAA to extend                               
eligibility; and work with our athletic staff to devise a strength and conditioning regimen to help our                                 
athletes stay fit and be prepared for future play and competition. While these measures cannot                             
replace the anticipation and excitement of an upcoming season of competition, we hope they reflect                             
to our athletes how much we value them and their contributions. 

Like you, I will miss Golden Tiger sports, Homecoming, and the almighty “Ball and Parlay.” But for the                                   
University to continue to thrive, we all must cooperate in a culture of shared responsibility to help                                 
safeguard and benefit the greater Tuskegee community. My hope is that there will soon be a vaccine                                 
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to help prevent this lethal virus and that we will be able to safely resume our athletic programs next                                     
year. 

Thank you for all you do to support Mother Tuskegee. 

Lily D. McNair, Ph.D. 

President 

https://thesiac.com/news/2020/7/9/general-siac-announces-suspension-of-2020-fall-sports-and-cha
mpionship-events.aspx 

 

Alabama HBCUs: Tuskegee University 

Tuskegee University is one of         
those HBCUs whose very name         
evokes a rich history dating back           
to its founding and first         
president, Booker T. Washington. 

It is such an established         
institution that “certainty” is one         
of those words you might use           
when talking about it. 

But COVID-19 is creating a great           
deal of uncertainty heading into         

the fall 2020 semester at Tuskegee University, as the pandemic is with other HBCUs. 

Dr. Lily McNair took the helm in 2018 as the first female president of Tuskegee University. She is                                   
confident the university has a solid plan to protect the health and safety of the students, faculty and                                   
staff and provide a quality education. 

The uncertainty is how many students will feel confident in returning in person. A significant drop in                                 
enrollment for a semester or two may not be a huge blow to larger institutions, but for HBCUs – even                                       
those as accomplished as Tuskegee University – it can be damaging. 
https://alabamanewscenter.com/2020/07/15/alabama-hbcus-tuskegee-university/ 
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 ​TNAA News 
UPDATE: 19​th​ Biennial TNAA Convention 

The Tuskegee National Alumni Association (TNAA) 19th Biennial Convention was originally scheduled                       
to be held August 6-9, 2020 at the Embassy Suites Hotel and Conference Center in Montgomery,                               
Alabama. As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the TNAA Executive Board voted not to have an in                                   
person convention this year. But elections for TNAA national officers for the 2020-2022 term will still                               
be conducted. The elections for TNAA national officers for the 2020-2022 term will be conducted via                               
electronic ballot and by paper ballot for those alumni who will not be able to vote electronically.  

Below is the TNAA Elections Committee Timeline for National Executive Board Officers Candidates for 
2020-2022:  

Timeline   Action  

4/22/2020    The Elections Committee presented the election 
report & vote taken. 

5/27/2020   Executive Board Members revisited & reviewed 
Elections Committee Timeline. We discussed the 
cost of election and discussed the fact that 
election results can be announced without 
having a biennial convention.  

8/17/2020   Election paper ballots will be mailed out to 
eligible voters. 

8/21/2020   Election E-Ballots will be sent out via email to 
eligible voters. 

9/14/2020   All ballots must be postmarked to the 
third-party vendor, VoteNet Solutions, Inc. 

9/14/2020   VoteNet will certify all ballots.  

9/28/2020  VoteNet will notify 3 random persons from the 
Election Committee of the final voting results. 

10/05/2020  Final Results will be announced to the entire 
body of TNAA via mail for mail-in ballots and all 
social outlets and email for e-ballots. 
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TNAA Slate of Candidates for National Executive Board Officers for 2020-2022 are as follows: 

Positions   Candidates  

President   Mozella Pope-Caudle  
Lillie Lanier  
Richard Mathis  

1st Vice-President   Brenda Lorthridge 

2nd Vice-President  Emmalyne Head 

3rd Vice-President   Barbara Cleveland 

Recording Secretary   Jocelyn Faniel Heard  

Assistant Recording Secretary   Kimone Paley  

Treasurer   Vacant  

Financial Secretary   Robert Mosby (Incumbent)  
Likitca Ligon  

Chaplain  Rev. Dr. Samuel Murray 

Historian   Walter Wortham  

Parliamentarian  Josephine Alexander  
Carl Montgomery 

Assistant Parliamentarian  Jamon Pulliam 

Public Relations/Marketing   Monica Terrell, (Incumbent) Dr. John Stanford, 
Jr. 

 

For more information about the TNAA election process and other TNAA related news, visit 
www.tuskegeenaa.org​. 
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Parade of Clubs 

This year will introduce a new look for the annual Parade of Clubs events. COVID-19 prevents us from                                   
having the fabulous fun filled Parade of Clubs event at the Crimson and Gold Banquet, but that will                                   
not deter us from our mission! 

The Parade of Clubs event will roll out in two phases: 

Phase 1 - The traditional paper Parade of Clubs Forms will be distributed to the club                               
presidents to begin the donations submission process. See attached. 

Club presidents will submit the completed forms and donations to the regional director. 

Regional directors will submit all forms from the clubs to the TNAA Financial Officers. 

TNAA Financial Officers will submit all forms and donations from the regions to the TU Alumni                               
Affairs Office. 

Phase 2 - Introduce electronic giving. All of these donations will be managed via the TNAA                               
website with TU Online Giving Forms. Instructions and website links will be provided to the                             
membership the first week of July 2020.  Stay tuned! 

 

The results of this friendly competition will be announced at the end of August 2020. 

Don't forget our goal...$500,000 or more! 

Parade of Club and Eminent Associate Forms are attached at the end of the newsletter. More                               
information can be found at ​https://www.tuskegeedmv.org/parade-of-clubs 

Around the Northeastern Region 
There is currently not any news from around the Northeastern Region at the time of this publication.  

 
 

9 

 

https://www.tuskegeedmv.org/parade-of-clubs


 

 
 

 

HBCU NEWS 
The first HBCU cycling team is formed 120 years after a black cyclist became a star 

  

Caption: Major Taylor and Léon Hourlier at a standstill during a race at the Vélodrome Buffalo in Paris                                   
in 1909. 

Saint Augustine's University, in Raleigh, North Carolina, recently announced that they were forming                         
the first cycling team at a historically black college or university (HCBU). The forming of this team                                 
comes 120 after Major Taylor became the first black athlete and champion within the sport. The new                                 
cycling team at Saint Augustine's University has already been approved and registered by USA Cycling.                             
And for those who may want to cheer on the new team can begin doing so soon as the team will start                                           
competing as early as this fall. 

This article was compiled from information courtesy of cnn.com 
(​https://www.cnn.com/2020/05/03/us/major-taylor-saint-augustine-cycling-trnd/index.html​) 
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HBCU Love: Tuskegee University Brought This Baltimore Power Couple Together 

Marilyn Mosby, the State’s Attorney in the city of Baltimore, Maryland and the youngest chief                             
prosecutor of any major American city, says she met the love of her life at 18 years old while attending                                       
the historically black college and university (HBCU) Tuskegee University.  

Before meeting her husband, Nick Mosby, on campus, Marilyn Mosby says she first fell in love with                                 
Tuskegee University on a Black college tour doing her junior year of high school that included                               
students from across the state of Massachusetts. Mosby fell for the school farthest away from home.                               
“I fell in love with the campus and the history. From Booker T. Washington and the veil of ignorance to                                       
George Washington Carver and the Tuskegee Airmen. Just the history and the beauty of that campus                               
is something that definitely made me say ‘I want to be here.’ 

And once she arrived on campus, Marilyn met and fell in love with a young man from Baltimore. “We                                     
met in the student union and I actually met him before but didn’t pay any attention to him,” Marilyn                                     
says of the day she fell for husband Nick. “It wasn’t until me and a couple of girlfriends and a couple of                                           
his guy friends, linked up in the student union, bored on a Saturday and we just started talking about                                     
politics and music. I met this intriguing guy who I didn’t pay attention to before, but for some reason,                                     
he was cute that day and it had more to do with his intellect than anything else.” 

Marilyn was attracted to Nick for not only his mind but also the things that seemed to matter to him.                                       
“The fact that he loved the city of Baltimore and he wanted to come back and do something for his                                       
community,” is what Marilyn said sealed the deal for her.  

It was at Tuskegee University that Marilyn not only found an intellectual match in Nick, but a                                 
community of people who were moved to improve the places they came from, and the places they                                 
were going. “There were so many people like that at Tuskegee who were making a difference and                                 
wanted to make a difference for our communities. And I think that that kind of sticks out for me the                                       
most,” says the state prosecutor. 

But more than the accolades that came along with her HBCU education, Mosby says she received                               
awareness and validation for speaking up for marginalized communities. “When I look at what                           
happened in the Tuskegee syphilis study, it’s indicative of the federal government that failed to speak                               
up and failed to do anything for marginalized people within this community.” 

Now in her role as Baltimore State’s Attorney, Mosby believes she’s doing just that. And Nick, the man                                   
she met as an 18-year-old girl is alongside her, working to change Baltimore as a Maryland state                                 
delegate and candidate for Baltimore City Council President. A meeting on that Saturday afternoon in                             
the student center turned out to be a pivotal moment in both of their lives. Tuskegee, who Marilyn                                   
credits with laying the foundation for her consciousness and giving her the okay to be                             
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unapologetically Black, is the place now credited with making the Baltimore power couple who they                             
are. 

This article was compiled from information courtesy of essence.com 
(​https://www.essence.com/amp/education/hbcus/hbcu-love-tuskegee-university-marilyn-nick-mosby/​) 

 

Show Me Your Walk: HBCU Edition Virtual Commencement Event 

The Show Me Your Walk: HBCU Edition virtual commencement event presented by Chase was held on                               
Saturday, May 16, 2020.  

To celebrate the achievements of more than 27,000 students, black leaders along with 78 historically                             
black colleges and Universities (HBCU) including Tuskegee University’s president, Dr. Lily D. McNair,                         
came together virtually to celebrate the graduating class of 2020. The two-hour event was                           
live-streamed on Chase’s YouTube, Twitter, and LinkedIn channels, as well as HBCU Connect’s                         
Facebook page and Essence Studios. 

The event was hosted by Kevin Hart and included appearances by numerous celebrities and business                             
and academic leaders. President Barack Obama addressed the graduates during the event.  

The idea for hosting a virtual commencement ceremony for HBCU students was conceived by Dr.                             
Michael Sorrell, president of Paul Quinn College and member of the Advancing Black Pathways (ABP)                             
Advisory Council. Additional organizers include Howard University, The National Association for Equal                       
Opportunity in Higher Education, Thurgood Marshall College Fund, United Negro College Fund and                         
the National Basketball Association. Essence supported the event as a live-streaming partner. 

JPMorgan Chase is supporting the “Show Me Your Walk HBCU Edition” through its Advancing Black                             
Pathways (ABP) initiative, created to help black communities close historical achievement gaps in                         
three key areas: wealth creation, educational outcomes and career success. Support for HBCUs is a                             
core focus for JPMorgan Chase because of the vital role they continue to play in helping African                                 
Americans forge pathways to long-term success. 

https://www.tuskegee.edu/news/president-mcnair-joins-20-plus-black-leaders-for-may-16-nationwid
e-virtual-hbcu-graduation-event and ​https://hbcustudent.chase.com/ 
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WTAC News  
POSTPONED:​ ​WTAC 80th Anniversary Celebration 

In October 2019 the Washington Tuskegee Alumni Club (WTAC) turned eighty years old. To celebrate                             
this milestone occasion, WTAC was scheduled to host an 80th Anniversary Celebration event. The                           
celebration event will be a speakeasy theme. The event was scheduled for Saturday, May 9, 2020. As a                                   
result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, it was recommended by the 80th Anniversary Celebration                           
Committee and approved by the WTAC General Body to postpone the event for a later date. The new                                   
date is to be determined. For the most up to date information about this event or club’s response to                                     
the pandemic visit the club’s website at www.tuskegeedmv.org and continue to monitor your email                           
for the latest correspondences. 

POSTPONED: 8​th​ Annual HBCU 5K Run/Walk  
The 8​th Annual HBCU 5K Run/ Walk and Community Day                   
presented by Xfinity that was scheduled to be on                 
Saturday, July 11, 2020 at Freedom Plaza in Downtown                 
Washington, DC has been postponed until 2021. The new                 
date will be Saturday, July 10, 2021. This event is                   
organized by the Washington, DC Metro HBCU Alumni               
Alliance (DCHBCUAA). The DCHBCUAA is a non-profit             
community-based organization that collaborates mainly         
to strengthen the community through our impactful             
programs and to provide support to underserved             
students interested in attending HBCUs. WTAC is a proud                 

member of the Alliance. This will be the first year that this event will be held on the National Mall after                                         
being held on the campus of Howard University for the past seven years. For more information about                                 
the Run/Walk, visit the Alliance’s website at ​www.dchbcu.org​. Or for assistance in registering or if you                               
have additional questions about WTAC’s involvement with the DCHBCUAA please email                     
wtac@tuskegeedmv.org. 
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Additional Upcoming Club Events  
Annual Club Cookout:  July 25, 2020  

Due to COVID-19 and the Montgomery County Parks restrictions, we are not able to hold our Annual 
WTAC Club Cookout.   

   
Alabama Big-3: 

The Alabama Big 3 Picnic co hosted with Alabama A & M and Alabama State University will not be held 
this year. 

 

37​th ​Annual Dr. Luther H. Foster Scholarship Breakfast  

This will be a virtual scholarship event that will take place the week of September 27​th ​ - October 3​rd. 

More information will be forthcoming. 

 

More information about the above events to follow via the club’s website at ​www.tuskegeedmv.org 
and through email correspondences.  

 

Upcoming Club Meetings 
General Body club meetings are currently scheduled on the second Sunday of each month. No                             
meetings are scheduled for the months of July and August. Meeting dates and times are subject to                                 
change due to holidays and meeting space availability. Meeting information can be found on our                             
website at ​https://www.tuskegeedmv.org​. All meetings are currently planned to be at Petworth                       
Neighborhood Library, 4200 Kansas Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20011, 3pm-5pm unless otherwise                       
noted. The dates for the next few months are listed below: 

Sunday, September 13, 2020  

Sunday, October 11, 2020 

Sunday, November 8, 2020 

Sunday, December 13, 2020 
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For meetings dates and times of WTAC Committee meetings please contact the appropriate 
committee chairperson. If you are interested in joining one of the many committees please contact 
the appropriate committee chairperson or email the general WTAC email address at 
wtac@tuskegeedmv.org​. 
 

 
 
 
College Recruitment Activities, Information, and Schedules 

The recruitment calendar is currently being developed for the 2020-2021 academic year. If you are                             
interested in volunteering to assist with recruitment events, email the Recruitment Committee                       
Chairperson at the email address below. To find out more recruitment information or volunteer:                           
contact Melvin Ross at ​melvin.ross@tuskegeedmv.org 
 

Member Spotlight  

There are members doing great things for our university and in our community, please take the time                                 
to tell us about it so we can share, contact us at ​newsletter@tuskegeedmv.org​. 

Student Spotlight  

The Scholarship Committee of the Washington Tuskegee Alumni Club has awarded $30,000 dollars 
worth of scholarships for the Fall 2020 school term. Thirteen students, ranging from Freshman to 
Seniors applied  for the WTAC Fall Scholarship.  We are in the process of notifying the students and the 
university of the awards.  If you are interested in being a part of the Scholarship Committee, email 
scholarship@tuskegeedmv.org​.  Congratulations to all of our scholarship recipients! 

If you have a Tuskegee Student you think we should know about, please contact us at                               
newsletter@tuskegeedmv.org​. 
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Financial Members for the 2019-2020 Fiscal Year 
July 1st - June 30th 

 
B. Akinlosotu  Kenitra Fewell  Joyce Lipscomb  Sinclair Skinner 

Darlene Baker  Agnes Fields  Darryl Love  Anthony Smith 

Saul Beacher  Samuel Fields  Eugene Martin  Susie Smith 

William Bell  Lawrence Gary  Sherman McKenney  Gloria Stewart 

Marie Blake  Lenox Gay  Janelle Miller  Evan Strother 

Ronald Blakely  Justin Germany  Thelma Monk  Tomeka Terry 

Shirley Blakely  Christopher Greene  Mishari Murry-Hanible  Margaret Tolbert 

Katie Blanding  Nicholas Griffin  Gregory Nixon  Julius Washington 

Curtestine Boardley  Harriet Hamlin  Willie Oxendine  Tamara Washington 

Rebekah Collins  Jennifer Hampton  Jordan Pollard  Angela Watson 

Adrienne Cooper  William Hampton  Ann Price  Joyce Watson 

Marcus Cooper  Alfred Harrison  Gayle Rankine  William Watson 

Christine Davis  Latoya Haynes  David Reid  Robert Western 

Edward Dawson  Theodore Hinton  Chris Richardson  Monique White 

Anthony Delaney  Victor Hinton  Sandra Richardson  Aretha Williams 

Craig Dexter  Karina Jones  Betty Ross  Gwendolyn Williams 

Tovah Dorsey-Pollard  Debra Kemelek  Melvin Ross  Walden Woods 

 

Financial Members for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year as of July 15th 
 

Marcus Cooper Jordan Pollard 

Adrienne Cooper David Reid 

Shalonda Covington Michele Shelton 

Melvin Covington William Watson 

Christine Davis Joyce Watson 

Tovah Dorsey-Pollard Quentin Wilson 

Janelle Miller  
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Tuskegee National Alumni Association, Inc. 
Parade of Clubs Donation Form 

To: Tuskegee University  
Alumni Affiliation:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

(For example: Club Name, Professional Association, Fraternity/Sorority, etc.  If no Alumni Affiliation leave blank) 
**New Address: Please check here  

Last Name: ________________________________ First Name: ___________________________ Class of: __________ 

Middle: __________________________________________ Maiden: ________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________ City: ___________________ State: ______ Zip Code: _________  

Phone: ______________________ Email Address: _____________________________ Eminent Associate?  Yes  No  

           To become an Eminent Associate, complete the ‘Pledge’ form and attach to this form. 

Designate Your Donation Choice(s) With an 
Amount 

Check 
Amount 

Credit Card 
Amount 

* 

Pledge 
Amount 

** 

Cash 
Amount 

Money Order 
Amount 

General Fund 
TNAA Willie Burnett Endowed Scholarship 
Golden Voices Choir 
Marching Crimson Piper Band 
Athletics 
Chapel 
Residence Halls 
Other 

Total Each Column 

TOTAL OF ALL DONATION AMOUNTS     $_________ 
* Credit Card Donations:

Please charge my credit card for a donation of $_________.
My Credit Card is     Visa       Master Card       American Express      Discover (Check Only One)
Card Number: __________________________________ Expiration Date: __________ CVC Code _______ 
Name on Card: ____________________________________________ Billing Zip Code _______________ 
Signature: __________________________________________________ Date: _______________________

** Pledge Donations: 
I pledge to make a donation to Tuskegee University on or before December 31st of this year in the 
amount of $________.  Check one payment option       One Time      Monthly           Quarterly 
Signature: __________________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

Matching Gifts: 
  My donation will be matched by ___________________________ (company/organization). 
  Contact your Human Resources Department for matching gift information.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!     
Rev. 6/5/2020 WTAC 



OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT        323 KRESGE CENTER        CONTRIBUTIONS@TUSKEGEE.EDU        334-727-8550 

EMINENT ASSOCIATES APPLICATION FORM 

Name: _____________________________________ Grad: Year: ________ Email Address: _________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________ Spouse: ____________________ Grad Year: ________ 

City: _________________________________ State: _____ Zip: __________ Cell Phone: ___________________________________ 

Home Phone: ____________________ Cell Phone: ____________________  

PLEDGE INFORMATION 
 One Time Gift  $__________ 
 Recurring Gift  $__________  Quarterly  Annually 

$__________ 
$__________ 

Payment Schedule:   Monthly 
Number of Installments
Total Amount of Gift 

EMINENT ASSOCIATES ENTRY LEVEL 
 $1,000-9,999:  Associate Level 
 $10,000-$24,999: Presidential Associate Level 
 $25,000-$49,999: Silver Presential Associate Level 
 $50,000-$99,999: Gold Presidential Associate Level 
 $100,000 AND ABOVE: The Founder’s Circle 

MATCHING GIFT INFORMATION 
Employer: _______________________________________  Will your employer match your gift?  Yes  No 

FULFILLMENT INFORMATION 
      Cash       Check        Tiger Draft          Credit Card 

CREDIT CARD FULFILLMENT TIGER DRAFT FULFILLMENT – Please attach a voided check 

Name Associated with Card: ______________________________ Bank Name: ___________________________________________ 

Credit Card Number: ____________________________________ Routing Number: _______________________________________ 

Exp. Date: _________ Billing Zip Code: __________ CVV: ______ Account Number: _______________________________________ 

PUBLIC RECOGNITION 
Tuskegee University may public acknowledge my gift. How would you like to be listed? ______________________________________ 

AGREEMENT 
My signature below confirms my decision to make a charitable gift or pledge to Tuskegee University, and if requested, my authorization 
to charge my debit/credit card or draft my bank account until my pledge is fulfilled. 

_________________________________ ____________ _________________________________ _____________ 
Signature Date Signature Date 
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